
 

TOWN OF NORFOLK, CT 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
PERSONAL PROPERTY DECLARATIONS 

 
Must be filed by any Norfolk business or for any 

unregistered motor vehicle(s) with the Assessor between 

October 1 and November 2, 2020. If you do not file by 

November 2nd, Connecticut State Statute dictates that the 

Assessor must file for you and apply a 25% penalty. Any filing 

received after November 2nd is subject to a 25% penalty 

according to State Statute Section 12-42. All declarations must 

be completed, signed and returned or postmarked by that date. 

Forms will be mailed to existing businesses and are also 

available on-line at www.norfolkct.org.  

 


